
Unapproved 
Durham Kennel Club Member Meeting 
Monday, October 16, 2017  
Durham Kennel Club Building, Durham, NC 
Meeting 7:15 (No Program) 
 
 
Call to Order: 7:15 
 
Approval of the minutes of the October 8, 2017 member meeting as published.  Joe 
Zawadowski motioned the minutes be accepted as written.  Gail Kanas seconded.  
Motion approved.    
 
Report of the President:  Nancy Akers reported there are plans to hold tracking test in 
February.   There are also plans to hold another picnic in April.  Date to be decided. 
 
At the next member meeting DKC member Mira Jones will give a program on scentwork.   
 
Report of the Recording Secretary: NA 
 
Report of the Corresponding Secretary: NA 
 
Report of the Treasurer: Jodi LaBombard reported DKC taxes are complete and 
submitted.  Budget was approved at the October 8 member meeting.   
 
Report of the AKC Delegate: Linda Wozniak reported nothing new at moment.   The 
obedience requirements have not changed yet.  Should be voted on at end of month. 
 
Reports of the Committees 
 
Obedience: Kim Tyndall reported new classes should be on the website early next week.   
 
Memory Walk: Sally Ridge reported the new bricks have been installed.   
 
December Rally/OB Trial:  Tracy Fletcher reported on the upcoming trials.   Numbers are 
a little higher than they were at this time last year.   Closes November 22. 
 
Awards Banquet:  Lisa Roberts reported the date of the banquet will Saturday, February 
17, 2018. 
 
Membership: Terri Toohil  
 
Candidate Membership: 
Carolyn and Carl Pelzel; Liberty, NC; Malamutes; Interested in Conformation; Learned 
about club online; Seeking knowledge for training and showing as well as making DKC 
friendships. 



Lisa Wells and Jack Silar; Business Owner; Efland, NC; Golden Retriever and Sheltie; 
Interested in Obedience, Agility and Therapy; Learned about club through a friend; 
Seeking membership to support local club through volunteering. 
 
Full Membership: 
Nili Young; Standard Poodles; Has attended many meetings and provided many services. 
Sponsored by Phyllis Wood and Mary Ann Sykes 
Nila Young was voted into full memvership unanimously.  
 
 
Unfinished Business: 
Nancy Akers raised discussion regarding whether we wanted to continue to hold 2 
member meetings in the months that we were also holding a picnic.  Nancy would like to 
hear from the membership so it can be discussed and decided at the next Board meeting.  
 
New Business:   
 
Agility Equipment: Tracy Fletcher reported on the sale of old agility equipment.  There 
was a lot of participation and the sale made 750.00.  All but one jump was sold.   
 
Adjourn   Joe Zawadowski motioned for adjournment.   Mary Bell seconded.  Adjourned 
at 7:30. 
 
Brags 
 
 
	
  


